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Term 3 – Week 9: Friday 21st September 2018 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 
We have one more week to go before end of term 3. It has been very busy this term with Yr 12 trials ad 
Graduation. Yr 11 are completing their final exams before they head off to leadership camp next week. Yr 6 
have just returned from Canberra. We also welcomed our 2019 Kindy students and parents for orientation. 

DOING THE ROUNDS   
Yr 12 Leaders met with Dr Geoff Lee at Parliament and were recognised with a certificate 18/9/18 

 
 

Yr 6 Canberra trip from 19-21 September 2018 

  



   
 

The Maronite Sisters of the Holy Family are celebrating their 50 Year Jubilee since their arrival in 
Sydney – On Saturday 13th October there will be a Mass at 6pm followed by a cocktail to recognise and 
give thanks for our ministries in Sydney over the last 50 years. All are welcome to join us. 
 

Kindy 2019 orientation day on 20/9/18 

    

 

   



Yr 2 investigated the distance a toy car will travel by changing the slope and materials of a ramp. 
Yr 4 held an expo in the Learning Centre to raise awareness about deforestation 

    
 

STEM extension groups - Students were asked to design and make a table made from only 
newspaper and tape to hold a certain weight. Some tables held well over 10 atlases. 

   
 

Yr 8 Polynesian Games on 21/9/18 - This integrated assessment task challenged students to create a 
game of choice that encompassed sustainability of water (Geography) within their allocated Polynesian 
society (History). 

    
 
Yrs 1 and 7 follow up lesson on 19/9/18 -  catch up to show their sunflower seedlings, revisit their ideas 
on the mind maps and discuss the term ‘drought.’ Thank you Ms Gahdmar, Ms Redden and Ms Christina. 



      
 
Yr 3 inspired by speaker Subdeacon Robert El-Bayeh, founder of Heaven on Earth Mission 21/9/18. 

Yr 9 Drama Assessment - students created their own masks for performance. 

      

CONGRATULATIONS 
All Rounder Awards – Y1: Andrea Lawand, Natasha Younane, Maraih Wakimm Charbel Estephan, Clara 
Gea Gea, Margaret Youssef Y2: Jasmine Saba, Bernadette Yaacoub, Ava Hasham 
 
Bronze award – Y1: Alyssa Dababneh, Jacob Layoun Y2: Elio Dib, Georgio Bou Melhem Y3: Rodney 
Bayeh Y4: Elias Bechara 
 
Silver award – Y1: Georghe Semaan, Georgina Kanaan, Isabella Abou Hayder Y2: Tony Seaib 
 
Principal’s Award – Y1: Eliana Al-Somsom, Fadia Taouk Y3: Jonathon Karam, Juliana Licha 
 
Rep sport Touch: 9/10 Girls drew with Emmaus 3-3; 7/8 boys defeated Emmaus 5-5; 9/10 boys defeated 
Emmaus 5-2. 
 
Congratulations to the students who scored 2 correct in the last Olympiad: Christabella Sleiman, 
Nandini Kulkarni and Elie Joukhadar. Congratulations to all students who participated this year and 
Mrs Khattar  

PARENT CORNER 
Join the BIGGEST AND BEST Taekwondo school in the Holroyd area! Fearless Martial Arts - 187 
Fairfield Road, Guildford West. High energy Taekwondo classes with experienced, qualified instructors. Call 
Master Chris Barnes on 0415 663 966 or visit www.facebook.com/fmataekwondo 
 
Events: http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/events/ For E-newsletter email admin@mchf.nsw.edu.au W: 
http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/ F: https://www.facebook.com/mchfparramatta/ Twitter:  
https://twitter.com/MCHF_Parramatta  
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